Meljen

Mellen Events and a day on the green regret to advise that due to ongoing international travel
restrictions and uncertainty surrounding national border closures because of the continuing
COVID-19 pandemic, they have taken the decision to cancel the SIMPLE MINDS’ 40 Years of
Hits Tour, originally re-scheduled for December 2021.

SIMPLE MINDS and ORCHESTRAL MANOEUVRES IN THE DARK would like to thank fans for
their understanding and look forward to returning to Australia and New Zealand in the future.

Mellen Events and a day on the green apologise to all those affected by this cancellation and
thank fans for their continued support and understanding during these unprecedented times.

We’re sure you’re just as disappointed as us, but we want to help you get your money
back quickly...

We’'re sending the refund back to the original credit card you used to purchase the tickets.
Please note that whilst we have processed the refund, it can take some time for your bank to
process. The time may vary, depending on your bank.

Only the original credit card holder will receive a refund via the methods outlined above. If you
received your ticket(s) any other way, including via “Ticket Forward”, you will need to contact the
original credit card holder for your refund.

If you stopped into one of our Ticketmaster outlets to buy your tickets using cash or EFTPOS,

you’ll need to swing by one more time with the tickets, and the EFTPOS card used if applicable,
to make the booking. The outlet staff will help you with your refund.

ticketmaster:



